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Ashley Quick

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 5:02 PM
To: Kyesha Mapp
Cc: Shelby Whitfield
Subject: RE: Docket 160009-EI - Party Information

Thank you for the clarification and additional party information, Kyesha.  We will update the party 
information accordingly. 
 
Have a good evening. 
 
Dorothy 
 
 
From: Kyesha Mapp  
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 4:51 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Shelby Whitfield 
Subject: RE: Docket 160009-EI - Party Information 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Matthew Haber is no longer with the City of Miami’s Office of the City Attorney. Please remove him from the 
service list and add Assistant City Attorney Kerri L. McNulty (klmcnulty@miamigov.com) to the service list. 
Additionally, City Attorney Victoria Méndez (VMendez@miamigov.com) and Assistant City Attorney Xavier E. 
Albán will continue to serve as counsel of record as well for this matter and should remain on the service list. 
 
If you have any further questions, please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kyesha Mapp 
Attorney  
Economic Regulation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6230 
KMapp@psc.state.fl.us  
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 4:05 PM 
To: Kyesha Mapp 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
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Cc: Shelby Whitfield 
Subject: Docket 160009-EI - Party Information 
 
Good afternoon, Kyesha, 
 
CLK received the message below from Matthew Haber.  The contact information for the City of Miami 
in Docket 160009 is as follows: 
 

 
 
Please confirm that Matthew’s name should be removed from this docket and who, if anyone, is taking 
his place.  Thank you for your help! 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
From: Haber, Matthew S. [mailto:MSHaber@miamigov.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 2:36 PM 
To: Commission Clerk 
Subject: Automatic reply: FPSC E-service of Document NO. 01333-16 in Docket 160009-EI (Email ID = 328881) 
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I am no longer with the City of Miami.  For assistance, please contact the City Attorney's office at 
(305) 416-1800.  Thank you. 




